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Change in Tax Return Filing Frequency Reminders
On July 1, 2024, your sales and use tax return filing frequency changed to a quarterly reporting basis. Below are some 
important reminders: 

Sales and use tax return 
Your first quarterly return will include sales made during the third quarter 2024 (July through September), and will be due 
October 31, 2024.

Sales tax payment to the Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) 
You must continue to pay sales tax to DMV when you submit a motor vehicle registration application. 

For more information
Please read our Tax Guide for Motor Vehicle Dealers at www.cdtfa.ca.gov/industry/used-vehicle-dealers.htm. You may 
also call our Customer Service Center at 1-800-400-7115 (TTY:711). Customer service representatives are available 
Monday through Friday from 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. (Pacific time), except state holidays.
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